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I oppose this bill, and demand the state keep mail in voting open to all. Oregon has 

one of the most tax efficient voting programs, and very few fraudulent votes. This 

keeps voting accessible to all people, including those who work non traditional 

schedules, night shift workers, parents, people with disabilities, and people who lack 

transportation. Voting at home with the voters guide keeps Oregonians informed and 

allows them to vote at their own pace.  


